Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Robert S. Creps [RCreps@pesenv.com]

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 1:11 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; William W. Mast

Subject: Response to ACEH Requests for RO057 - Lerer Brothers Transmission
Attachments: RO57_CORRES_L_2013-10-23.pdf; RO57_LNDOWNR_F_2013-10-25.pdf
Mark,

The public notifications have been mailed in accordance with your letter to Rockwood Christie dated October 21, 2013.
Attached is a personal certification of public notification as we discussed on Monday. Also attached is a completed List
of Landowners Form.

Both documents will be uploaded to ACEH’s ftp site, and also to GeoTracker.

| understand that today is the start of the 60-day public comment period. Please let me know if | am mistaken, or if you
need anything else from me or Rockwood Christie at this time.

Thank you for your continuing help to move this case to closure.
Rob

Robert S. Creps, P.E.

Principal

PES Environmental, Inc.

1682 Novato Boulevard, Suite 100
Novato, California 94947

Phone: (415) 899-1600

Fax: (415) 899.1601
rcreps@pesenv.com




